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Littleton Named to 2024 Class of “Leaders in the Law”
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.

SOUTHFIELD, Mich. –Foster Swift attorney, Ray H. Littleton, has been

selected to the “Leaders in the Law” Class of 2024 by Michigan Lawyers

Weekly (MiLW).

The 30 honorees from this year’s “Leaders in the Law” class are

selected for setting the standard for other lawyers through their

outstanding contributions to the practice of law. Demonstrating

tremendous leadership, mentorship and offering a wealth of expertise

in diverse areas of the law and displaying a dedication not just to the

legal community, but to their communities at large.

Ray Littleton’s practice area consists of commercial and general

litigation and health care law. He helps businesses and organizations

address a wide range of litigation matters and disputes, specializing in

five key areas: Insurance, Health care, Transportation, Warranty claims

and Employment disputes.

In 2022, Ray was unanimously elected to serve as President for James

E. Hunter Association, a Southeast Michigan nonprofit that awards

scholarships to local high school students and to provide need-based

educational grants for the local community through contributions and

donations.

Ray is the Chair of Foster Swift’s Diversity Committee and in

consecutive years (2023-2024), Foster Swift was recognized as

Mansfield Certified Plus by Diversity Lab, an international organization

dedicated to advancing DEI. The Class of 2024 will be honored at a

luncheon on Tuesday, December 3, at Petruzzello’s Banquet and

Conference Center in Troy. See the full list of this year's honorees here.


